
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/17/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 04582-2025' 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 8:44 AM 
To: 'Charlotte Stovall' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: FPL's Rate Hike 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2025001 1, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Charlotte Stovall <charlottesfarmville@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2025 9:55 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL's Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom this may concern, 

I am writing to request a vote of NO for the increase that Florida Power & Light is requesting. I live in 
Okaloosa county and FPL took over Gulf Power and our rates went up unfairly from the rest of the state. There 
was a promise that our rates would lower back down in 2025 which hasn't happened, in fact, they have gone up 
since you have allowed them to increase their rates. People are struggling to pay their electric bills and their tier 
system is ridiculous. I never struggled to pay my electric bill under Gulf Power and their discount times were 
convenient, FPL offers none of that. This is the 3rd rate hike they've asked for since 2021 and I, along with 
everyone else who is suffering with these rates, are asking you to deny this rate increase. Why should we line 
the pockets of those who are making millions a year? Why can't they cut back on unnecessary spending such as 
commercials? It's not like we have a choice of electric companies. How much do all those commercials cost? 

Please ask yourselves if this is the time for another increase when we were promised a decrease we never saw. 
People should not be struggling to pay high bills and our representatives overlooking these utility companies 
should not be shaking their heads yes every time FPL wants something. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
i 



Charlotte 
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